

PECENVED PURE 1 1 2010

Dear Ms.Coyle:

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Utilities Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. The PSC is planning to hold public meetings in this case, but no dates or locations have been determined.

Thank you again for your interest.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-564-3940 x208

From: PSC - Public Information Officer

Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2010 8:26 PM

**To:** Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) **Subject:** FW: rate increase

From: Eydie Coyle[SMTP:REDACTED]

Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2010 8:26:13 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: rate increase Auto forwarded by a Rule

we in Hardin county ask that you hold a hearing in Hradin County conerning the rate in crease for KU in case number 2009-00548

Thank You

Hardin countian